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March 22 , 1963 

n-i-t.} 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of ftiilosophy 
Bryn Mairr College 
Eryn Mam?, Pa. 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora 

It is a joy to us to know that you are lecturing at Bnory week 
after next» I am sure that a number of our gradúate students of 
philosophy will attend the lecture on Unamuno in particular» 

I am writing ahead to expréss the hope that you will be able 
to come to tea at my house on Wednesday afternoon between k and 
6» On Wednesday afternoons the philosophy gradúate students and 
others gather for informal conversation. It would delight us all 
if you could be one of the company» 

If you think you would have time durixig your four days at 
Emory for a second informal visit with the faculty members of 
the Philosophy Department, please feel free simply to say so, and 
I will explore times and places. 

U y yours, 

RH/b 

Richard Hocking 
Chairman 


